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JOSEPH HENRY APPLE LIBRARY 

April 2, 1990 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Haroldr  

On behalf of the Hood College Library, it is my pleasure 
to acknowledge your gift of Latin America, by Preston E. 
James, New York, Odyssey Press, 1959. 

I appreciate receiving your letter explaining your work at 
the Department of State prior to the organization of the 
U.N. It is always fascinating to hear the inside story. 

Sincerely, 

Charles L. Kuhn 
Library Director 
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